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No. EDN-H (21) F (7)38/2011-Environment- - -';"- ­
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
Telephone Number: 0177-2653120,2653386 Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-2812882 
E-mail: dir.edu@rediffmail.com & genbr@rediffrnail.com 

Dated: Shimla-171 001 the 2017 

From:- The Director of Higher Education 

Himachal Pradesh 


To 

All the Principals, Government/Private College, 13 SEP 2017 

in Himachal Pradesh 


Subject: - Organization of Parthenium Awareness Week. 

Memo: 

Please find enclosed a copy of letter Number-QSD.DR­


CSKHPKV/4-2(Tech)/2017-4219-20 dated: 19/08/2017 received from the Director 

of 	Research CSK Himachal Pradesh Krishi Vishvavidyalaya, Palampur on the 

subject cited above. 

In 	 this connection, you are hereby directed to carry out 

Pathenium awareness programme on suitable dates within a fortnight. 

(Krish~a)
Joint Director of Higher Education (C-I) 
Himachal Pradesh 


Endst. No. EDN-H (21) F (7)38/2011-Environment-Dated: Shimla-171001 

Copy for information to:­

1 	 The Director of Research, CSK Himachal Pradesh Krishi Vishvavidyalaya, 
Palampur. Directorate of Research w.r.t. letter under reference . 

2. 	 All the Deputy Directors of Higher Educationin Himachal Pradesh with 
directions to issue necessary instructions to all the institutions under your 
control to carry out Pathenium awareness programme on dates suitable to 
them within a fortnight. 

3. ~rd file. ~ ~-0_ JrrUU.).t>l>H~ AUt~ A. ~.:u!. At.b.-L 

~· e.. ~ W<>b ~. - $,{ ~ 
Joint Director of Higher Education (C-I) 
Himachal Pradesh 



CSK HIMACHAL PRADESH KRISHI VISHVAVID~PUR 
"DIRECTORATE OF RESEARCH" "'""'"""" · 

No.QSD. DR-CSKHPKV/4-2(Tech) /20 171-l\~ 'q - j:t)Dated: Palampur the: \ ~ y~) J:.\)) 1­
To 

~Director, Higher Education 

Directorate of Higher Education 

Lalpani, Shimla-171 00 I (H.P.) 


-The Director, Elementary Education 
Directorate of Elementary Education 
Lalpani, Shimla-171 00 I (H.P.) 

Subject: Organization of Parthenium Awareness Week. 

Sir, 
As you know Parthenium is a weed of national importance and is posing a great 

threat to biodiversity and human and animal health. In Himachal Pradesh, it is spreading like a 
wild fire and is affecting the environment and productivity of pastures and grasslands. Still there 
are areas which are not invaded or sparsely invaded and general awareness among public can help 
in management of this weed from infested areas. In order to create public awareness, it has been 
decided to observe Nation Wide Pat1henium Awareness Week from 16'11 August- 22"d August, 
2017 this year too. A brief bulleting entitled "Gazar Ghas Hatao Paryavaran Bachao" in Hindi 
containing information about this weed and technologies developed by this University to manage 
this weed is enclosed herewith. 

You are, therefore, requested to kindly write to all the Principals of Colleges and 
Schools to organize rallies to make people aware about this weed. They may also be requested to 
clear the premises of their Schools and Colleges by uprooting this weed on campaign basis during 
this week. All out efforts may be made to give wide publicity to make the programme a grand 
success. Kindly arrange to send us rhe report of various activities to be undertaken on this naiiunai 
programme for further compilation and submission to the concerned quarter. 

Yoursfai~ 

o;,~ of R~'~JPI1Encls.: As above 




